
Dear Future Trinity Families, 

 

We are so excited about your child starting at Trinity in September and look forward to welcoming you 

into our Trinity family.  

This letter is to inform you about what happens next and what you will need to do before your child starts 

in September.  

 

In this pack you will find:  

 Letter from two of our EYFS team at Trinity 

 A ‘Stay and Play’ leaflet  

 Information regarding the start of school in September 

 Information on uniforms 

We have asked all parents to fill in the enrolment pack online. If you have not completed this please  
contact Sarah at the office on 02083254551. 
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
We are here to support you and welcome you into our Trinity family. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 

 
Amanda Harvey  
 
Head of School  
Trinity All Through School, Primary Phase  
 

Trinity 
Leahurst Road 

Hither Green, London 

SE13 5HZ 
 

Tel: 0208 325 4551 
 

 

Head of School Primary 

Ms Amanda Harvey  



Learning - Loving - Living 
Good afternoon Trinity Family, 

We are so excited you will be joining our Reception class in a few months; it hardly seems pos-

sible that this academic year is coming to a close in a couple of weeks. 

We want to make sure you have lots of information about the school before you arrive in  

September. You can always look on our website which, after June 21st will have a special link 

just for you! The 2021/2022 EYFS Starters page will be up and running with videos, links and 

lots of information to get you ready for Reception in September. 

Also, we will be able to introduce you to our Reception team. Below meet Mrs Buppapirak and 

Mrs Taylor who have been in RB this year. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please ring the school or email the office at any 

time.  

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Trinity Primary Staff and Students Hello Trinity Family! 

I wanted to share a little bit about me before 

you start at Trinity.  

My name is Mrs Buppapirak (Mrs B for 

short). I was born in Thailand and moved to 

Australia when I was 5 years old – I wonder if 

any of you are turning 5 soon? I’ve been a 

teacher for 6 years in both Australia and 

England, and I joined  

Trinity in 2020. My favourite book to read in 

class is ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’ by Mi-

chael Rosen - there are just so many fun ac-

tions and sound effects in that story!   

When I’m not at school, I like playing board 

games, trying new and delicious food, and  

travelling to different places in the UK and  

Europe.  

I’m really looking forward to meeting you all 

and welcoming you into the Trinity family. I 

love being at Trinity because it is such a hap-

py and caring place, and we have so many 

activities to do so each day is different and 

exciting. See you all soon! 

Mrs Buppapirak (Mrs B!) 

Hi Trinity family! 

 

I have been at Trinity for 8 years as a HLTA. 

 

I love working with reception children and 

building relationships with their families. 

 

My favourite part of working in early years is 

how the children remind me of how amazing 

and exciting the world can be, seeing things 

from their eyes. The children also encourage 

me to use my imagination and find new crea-

tive ways to do things! 

 

When I’m not at school I love going for long 

walks with my family, eating out and  

reading.  

 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Mrs Taylor 
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https://www.trinitylewisham.org/page/?pid=2


Stay and Play Sessions 
These sessions aim to allow your child to familiarise themselves further 

with the Trinity building and staff and aim 

to make the transition easier for them 

(and you!) in September. 

 
These sessions will be held on: 
 
Monday 5th July– 1.30– 2.30 pm  
 
Wednesday 7th July– 1.30– 2.30 pm 
 
 
 

Please feel free to attend either or both of these sessions. 
 
During these sessions you will have a chance to meet the staff who will 
be working with your child and ask them any questions you may have. 
Please ensure adults are wearing facemasks at all times. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

 



Term dates and settling in timetable 
The term dates for the academic year 2021/22 are as follows:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of the transition process we stagger the timetable for the Reception children over the first 

two weeks.  

We do this to ensure the children feel happy, safe and are not overwhelmed by this transition.  

Tuesday 3rd September will be your child’s first day. This will be a transition day where only the Re-

ception children will be in school.  

The timings for the first two weeks are as follows:  

 

Week Times Notes 

Tuesday 3rd– Friday  6th 
September  

8.45am - 11.30 am Parents/Carers are asked to leave the children 
with us. 
Children do not have lunch at school. 

Monday 9th– Friday  13th 
September  

8.45am - 12.45pm Parents/Carers are asked to leave the children 
with us. 
Children will have lunch at school. 

Monday  16th– onwards  8.45am- 3.15pm Children will now be attending full time. 

Term dates and settling in timetable 
The term dates for the academic year 2021 /2022 are as follows:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of the transition process we stagger the timetable for the Reception children upon starting. 

Classes will be divided into A and B groups. You will receive your group once we have a full class list. 

We do this to ensure the children feel happy, safe and are not overwhelmed at the start of the new 

year. 

Group A:       Group B: 

Thursday, September 2nd 9:00—12:45pm  Friday, September 3rd 9:00—12:45pm 

Monday, September 6th 8:45—12:45pm  Tuesday, September 7th 8:45—12:45pm   

Wednesday, September 8th 8:35—3:15pm  Thursday, September 9th  8:35—3:15pm 

 

All start fulltime: Friday, September 10th 8:35—3:15pm  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Michaelmas Term 

New Reception Starters Transition Morning: Thursday 2nd September and Friday 3rd September 2021  

First day back: Monday 6th September 2021—Year 1—6 back; EYFS staggered start  

Last day of half term: Friday 29th October 2021   

First day back: Monday 1st November 2021 

Last day of term: Friday 17th December 2021  

 

Easter  term 

First day back: Tuesday 4th January 2022 

Last day of half term: Friday 11th February 2022 

First day back: Monday 21st February 2022 

Last day of term: Friday 1st April  2022  

 

Summer Term 

First day back: Tuesday 19th April 2022 

Bank Holiday: Monday 2nd May 2022 

Last day of half term: Friday 27th May 2022 

First day back: Monday 6th June 2022 

Last day of term: Friday 22nd July 2022  



 
 
 
 

    Wear Abouts 
 

 
 

School Uniform List 
 

Ties                £4.00 

School Jumper with logo       from  £13.99 

Shirts          from £5.99 

Trousers         from £7.99 

Skirts          from £.5.99 

PE Polo Shirts with logo        £6.99 

PE Sweatshirt with logo         £9.99 

PE Navy Tracksuit bottoms/Shorts                     

PE – Plimsolls Black          

Socks/Tights Black or Grey       from  £3.99 

 

Book Bags Your child will receive this free of charge from the school    £5.99 

 

Trinity Houses 

Gabriel – Blue          

Michael – Yellow 

Raphael – Green         

Zadkiel - Purple 

99 Sydenham Road, London SE26 5UA Tel: 020 8659 9917 

  

Info@wearaboutsschoolwear.co.uk 


